
Thorndike Place

Peggy Hallinan <peggyhallinan@hotmail.com>
Tue 3/12/2024 2:14 PM
To:​ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>​

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
I am writing to request that the developer comply with the Commission and install wells during the
spring to monitor the water levels.

Thank you,
Peggy Hallinan
151 Lake Street
Arlington, MA 02474


